CITY OF WALTHAM

BOARD OF SURVEY AND PLANNING

The following are minutes of the June 20, 2013 Special Meeting held in the City Council
Chambers located at City hall, 610 Main Street, Waltham, MA.
In attendance were Vice Chairman Callahan, DeVito, Duffy, Moroney and Tarallo.

The Vice Chair informed the public that this meeting was being video taped by the City’s
local cable access channel and also asked everyone to sign in if they would be addressing
the Board. Then the Board appointed Janice Deveney as Acting Clerk for this meeting.

The Vice Chair then opened the public hearing at 6:00 p.m.

The Acting Clerk read the first item on the agenda which was for Special Permits at One
Moody Street, 702 and 716 Main Street, and 55 Moody Street for More Than One
Principal Building on a Lot and for Four Driveway Openings.

Attorney Robert Connors, Jr. of 6 Lexington Street, Waltham, MA came forward as the
representative for the petitioner.

The Board members and Petitioners had previously met at 5:00p.m. for a site visit to
review the curb cut locations discussed at the June 5, 2013 meeting.

Attorney Connors asked if this matter could be continued to the September 4, 2013
meeting and to extend the Time to Act on the petition until October 4, 2013 since there
were two members of the Board absent.

On the motion of Mr. Duffy, seconded by Mr. DeVito, the Board

VOTED: to continue the petition for Special
Permits at One Moody Street,
702 and 716 Main Street, and 55
Moody Street for More Than One
Principal Building on a Lot and
for Four Driveway Openings at the
meeting of September 4, 2013 and
to extend the Time to Act on this
petition until Friday, October 4,
2013.




There being no further business on the agenda the Vice Chair asked if there was a motion
to adjourn.

On the motion of Mr. Duffy, seconded by Mr. DeVito, the Board

N .
VOTED: to ad

Respectfully submitted,
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Janice E. Deveney,
Acting Clerk
Board of Survey and Plannin
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